
Dear  f r iends ,  these  past  few  months  have  been  very  chal lenging  fo r  us  a l l ,  as   

 we  re turned  to  our  weekly  meet ings  at  a  di f fe rent  venue  due  to  the  cur rent

res t r ic t ions  placed  at  the   Ul t imo  Communi ty  Cent re  (where  we 've  been  meet ing   

every  Fr iday  fo r  the  l as t   eight  years ) .  We  are  now  meet ing  on  Tuesdays  f rom

Apr i l  2021  at  Mi l le rs  Point .  

For  the  l as t  four  months ,  we  have  managed  to  organise  a  var ie ty  of  events

where  we  have  had  the  oppor tun i ty  to  chat  , s ing  and  dance  with  our  f r iends

and  create  new  f r iendsh ips .  Al l  events  have  been  Covid -19  compl iant .

We  are  now  look ing  fo rward  to  our  fu ture  pro jects  such  as  the  celebrat ion  of

Hispanic  Day /Const i tu t ion  as  wel l  as   events   such  as   “Lets  Dance " ,Launch  of

our  "Story te l l ing  around  tab les " ,  "Flamenco  show  and  Pael la ”  and   some

exc i t ing  excurs ions .Look ing  fo rward  to  see ing  everyone  soon.

Wi th  love  f rom  the  SCCA  team.  
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Quote

“Remember upon the conduct of each depends the fate of all.”
Alexander the Great

Our 15 Year Christmas Celebration  

This  was  our  f i r s t  event  fo r  2021,  af te r  more  than  a  year  without  being

able  to  gather  a l l  together .  In  March ,  with  the  suppor t  of  the  Spanish

Government ,  we  celebrated  Chr is tmas  at  the  "En  Casa "  res taurant .  I t  was

a  beaut i fu l  oppor tun i ty  to  thank   a l l  those  who  have  accompanied  us  fo r

the  l as t  15  amaz ing  years  of  learn ing  and  growth .  Congratu la t ions

SCCA.



OUR CONDOLENCES

We  of fe r  our  condolences  and  sympath ies

to  a l l  who  have  los t  loved  ones  th is

semester .  Our  thoughts  and  prayers  are

wi th  you .

To  those  who  have  los t  a  loved  one,  in

th is  pandemic ,  we  wi l l  never  fo rget  them.  

Every th ing  wi l l  pass .  And

we  wi l l  be  more  grate fu l ,

more  suppor t ive ,  more

empathet ic ,  more  humble ,

more  fa i r ,  bet ter  people

and  we  wi l l  have  learned

to  va lue

Mother's Day Senior Tribute

Senior Festival

In  May  we

celebrated  th is

beaut i fu l  day ,

honor ing  a l l  SCCA

mothers .  A  big  hug

to  a l l  of  you .

In  Apr i l ,  with  the  suppor t  of  the  grant  f rom  NSW  Senior  Fest iva l ,  we

celebrated  " I  Love  to  Dance  "  at  Abraham  Mott  Hal l  (Mi l le rs  Point )  where

a  l a rge  number  of  members  par t ic ipated  in  the  event .  We  danced  and

enjoyed  our  t ime   with  Professor  Caro  and  Emi l io !

We  thank  Mercedes

who  enl ivened  us  the

af te rnoon  with  her

incred ib le  vo ice .

Thank  you  fo r  th is

memorable

per formance .

We  had  the  oppor tun i ty  to  pay  t r ibute  to  some

of  our  par tners  fo r  the i r  great  cont r ibut ion  to

Spanish  and  Aust ra l ian  soc ie ty .

Likewise ,  we  would  l i ke

to  thank  the  Consul

Genera l  of  Spain  fo r  his

suppor t  and

uncondi t iona l

f r iendsh ip  with  SCCA

and  his  great  work  on

behal f  of  the  Spanish

communi ty .


